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Pickup Stolen From Rural Falls City Farmstead 
(KLZA)-- The Richardson County Sheriff’s Office is investigating the theft of a pickup.  

Sometime early Friday morning, a 1999, red, 4-door extended cab F-150 pickup was stolen from the
farmstead of John and Cathy O’Grady located northeast of Falls City. 

Anyone who may see this vehicle or has any information about the theft is urged to contact the
Richardson County Sheriff’s Office at 402-245-2479.  
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